Attachment 7

Erik Lundquist

From: Dave Dexter [dexterdig@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2011 3:42 PM
To: Erik Lundquist
Subject: Arden project

Erik,

as stated in an earlier email, as a resident of Calistoga, | have concerns regarding our Southern entry
corridor along the Silverado Trail. It is important that our welcoming, rural approach is not interrupted
by an out of scale new winery, especially in relation to the backdrop of Mt. Washington.

Thanks for your consideration, respectfully, Dave Dexter.
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